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NABL Submits Recommendations for 2016-2017 Priority
Guidance Plan.
On April 7, the National Association of Bond Lawyers submitted recommendations for inclusion in
the 2016-2017 Guidance Priority List in response to IRS Notice 2016-26. The list included updating
the management and service contract safe harbors, issuing clarifying guidance concerning the
application of the final allocation and accounting regulations in section 1.141-6 of the Treasury
Regulations, revising and finalizing the proposed June 2015 regulations concerning issue price
matters under section 148, and revising and re-proposing the February 2016 regulations concerning
the definition of political subdivision.

The comment letter can be read here.
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